
 

 

To,            Date: 22nd September 2025 
 
The Listing and Compliance Department, 

 
 The Manager, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  Listing Dept. 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,  BSE Limited 
Plot No. C/1, G block,  Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Bandra Kurla Complex,  Dalal Street, 
Bandra East, Mumbai – 400051  Mumbai-400001 
Script Code: SM – INFOBEAN  MH- IN 
  SYMBOL: INFOBEAN 
  Scrip Code: 543644 
 
Subject:   Disclosure under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015 
Reference : SM - INFOBEAN 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

This is with reference to the recent U.S. Government announcement for a fee of USD 100,000 on H-
1B visa applicants, effective from the March 2026 cycle, applicable only to new applicants. 

As less than 1% of the Company’s revenue is linked to H-1B visa holders, the impact on operations 
and financials is insignificant. On the contrary, the Company anticipates this development may 
encourage greater offshoring of work to India, which could be positive for its business. 

The Company will continue to monitor developments and make further disclosures, if required, in 
accordance with applicable regulations.  
 
Thanking you, 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For InfoBeans Technologies Ltd 
 
 
 
Surbhi Jain 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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